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Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW  2001 

 
 

 Attention: Ms Melissa Anderson 

By email: melissa.anderson@planning.nsw.gov.au 

5 February 2019  
 
Dear Ms Anderson 
 

Bobs Farm Sand Mine Project (SSD 6395) – Addendum to Request for Comments and 
Recommended Conditions of Approval from the Environment Protection Authority 

I refer to your email to the Environment Protection Authority (EPA) received 22 November 2018 inviting 
the EPA to submit comments including any advice on recommended conditions of approval in relation 
to the Bobs Farm Sand Mine Project (SSD 6395) application.  
 
The EPA responded on 1 February 2019 (EPA ref doc 18/900871-20). I apologise that this letter 

contained two typographical errors in the “Noise” section on page 4 of Appendix A. 

Please disregard: 

1. the sentence in the second dot point which reads: “The proponent needs to provide.”; 

2. the sentence in the third dot point which reads: “The proponent should provide” 

The EPA’s information requirements are specified in the first sentence of each of these dot-points. 

If you require any further information regarding this matter, please contact Genevieve Lorang on  
(02) 4908 6869. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
MITCHELL BENNETT 
Head Strategic Operations Unit – Hunter Region 
Environment Protection Authority 
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